
What   

 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Marsden Friday 19th May 2023 

Tel: 01964 562422 2022/23 - Summer 1 

E-mail: admin.ris@ebor.academy  
Website: riston.ebor.academy/    
Seesaw App: https://app.seesaw.me/#/login 
Twitter: @Ristonschool 

Parenthub:  @RistonPA 

                   

Christian Value 

Our value this half-term is Service.  

 

This week we have been looking at how we can 

serve each other. What does it feel like to receive 

a kind deed? What does it feel like to be the one 

doing something nice for others?  

 
Bluebirds 
 

The bluebirds are learning all about David 
Hockney, who is an English painter and 
photographer. As part of their art lesson the 
children went for a short walk on Friday morning 
to take pictures of winding roads and landscapes 
in the style of Hockney.  
 
NSPCC 

Keeping Children safe on gaming Platforms  

The NSPCC are supporting the UK Safer Internet 
Centre and encouraging families across the UK to 
get talking about online gaming. Our workshop 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YO6Ux7qfYXk  
'Keeping children safe while gaming online’ will help 
give parents and carers an understanding of how 
young people game online and knowledge of tools 
and resources that can help to keep them safe. 

Year 2 

 

Our Year 2 children have enjoyed eating their 
breakfasts before their SATs papers this week. 
They’ve been so sensible and worked very hard. 
We are so proud of them! 
 

Year 6 

  

 

Our Year 6 children enjoying bacon butties 

before the last day of tests followed by the 

leavers hoodies to end the week of SATs Tests. 

Well done Year 6 on your hard work! 

 

 

Golf Event - Hornsea 
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Following the golf event in Hornsea this is a 
message from one of our Y6 Students  

 

“On Monday me and some other school pupils 
went to a golf tournament at Hornsea. I really 
enjoyed it, we learnt a lot. We started with a 
warm up and went off in 3 teams. I was on team 
Tiger. In each fielding and long distance there 
was a way of getting points and at the end a 
team won and there was a special mention. I 
loved it and it was so much fun. I would do it 
again. The teachers were also really nice”  

 

Non Uniform Day  

 

Dates For Your Diary 

 

Thursday 25th May - Non uniform/sweet Sale  

Monday 5th June - School Group Photographs 

Tuesday 6th June - Sports Day with BBQ 

Friday 30th June - Bingo Night  

Wednesday 5th July - Y6 Transition Day - 

Hornsea School & Language College  

Tuesday 11th July - Y3/4 Jorvik School Trip  

Wednesday 12th July - Y6 Growing up Talk 

Tuesday 18th July - Y6 Leavers show  

Wednesday 19th July - Y6 Leavers Service (TBC) 

9.30am and PTFA leavers treat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school target for attendance is 97%.  Over 

the past 2 weeks our attendance is currently 

96.41%. 

 

Highflyers - 97.76% 

Bluebirds - 98.33% 

Topcats - 99.38% 

Robins - 90.95% 

 

Please continue to make every effort to ensure 

your child maintains high attendance and is 

punctual.  

 

Rev David runs a  

Youth Club for the 

Y5 and 6 children in 

Riston Village Hall 

every other 

Wednesday from 

7.00pm - 8.30pm.  

It’s  £1.00 and is a great opportunity for the 

children to get to know their peers that they may 

go to secondary school with.  The next Youth 

Club is on Wednesday 14th June.  

 

P.E. Kit 

 

Please ensure your child has the correct sports 

kit, if unsure please check our website link: 

https://riston.ebor.academy/uniform/ 

P.E. kit is also available on our ‘Grown Out, Not 

Worn Out’ rail in the school entrance. 

 

Children in Years 1 - 6 should come to school in 

their P.E. kit on Fridays and bring a uniform to 

change into at the end of the sports session 

 

Jewellery 

Please remember children should not 

wear jewellery to school and small  

stud earrings will need to be removed 

or covered with tape for the session. 
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